
While this year's collection should be easier for states to engage due to multiple modes 
for providing the data and the intensive technical assistance being offered to states, the 
increase in burden between 2006 and 2008 is due, in part, to requests for clarification of 
information as indicated in the public comments and EAC’s assessment of the utility of 
having the additional information. In some instances this necessitated the addition of 
questions to the instrument. Although states should be quite familiar with most of the 
information being requested since many of the questions are similar to those appearing in 
previous iterations of the survey, EAC wanted to allow extra time for states to 
understand, process, and collect the data related to the new items.
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